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In this issue… 

• Fruit fly found in Auckland 

• NZ Market weekly update 

• Market data 

• Nzsummer series apricots take centre stage in Hawkes Bay 

• Meetings 

 
Fruit fly found in Auckland 
The Ministry for Primary Industries has advised that a single male Queensland fruit fly (QFF) has 
been found in Auckland. The fly was collected from a fruit fly trap in Devonport and formally 
identified on 14 February. Read more. 

 
NZ Market weekly update 
The market update is available to read online now. Read more. 

 
Market data 
Export market information for the week ending 10 February 2019 is available online. Read more. 

 
Nzsummer series apricots take centre stage in Hawkes Bay 
Phil Collins wasn’t the only star in Hawkes Bay last week. The new apricot varieties – Nzsummer2 
and Nzsummer3 attracted a good crowd of growers and other industry participants at the informal 
tasting session held last week at Roger Brownlie’s orchard. Read more. 

 
Meetings 

27-28 February Board Napier Midday East Pier Hotel 

5-6 June Conference Queenstown 9am Various venues 

 
Contact us 
Summerfruit NZ 
PO Box 25255 
Wellington 6140 
Ph 64 4 830 0935 
info@summerfruitnz.co.nz 
www.summerfruitnz.co.nz 
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